
  

 

 

 

       

      

      

      

   

 

       

    

      

     

      

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

28th January 2021 

NOTIFICATION 

The Governing Body of MAEF has decided that all the applications 

received for the years 2015-16 to 2018-2019, requesting for Grant-in-aid to 

the MAEF, which could not be processed till date, be closed and the 

organizations be asked to re-submit their proposals afresh on the portal 

developed by MAEF under the Grant-in-aid scheme. 

In view of above directions all the organizations seeking Grant-in-aid 

from MAEF may apply afresh on the Grant-in-aid portal of MAEF. The last 

date for submission of proposals for consideration for the financial year 

2020-21 is 28.02.2021. Hard copy of the proposal is also required to be 

submitted in MAEF office by hand or by post within the prescribed time 

limit. 

(SECRETARY, MAEF) 


